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Welcome to Second Grade! 
 

Your child will need the following supplies in September and throughout the 2019 - 2020 school year: 
 

● 2 dozen yellow #2 pencils 
● 1 pack of 24 count crayons 
● 2 large block erasers (not pencil top) 
● 2 glue sticks 
● 1 pair of scissors 
● 3 plastic pocket folders (different colors) 
● 2 boxes of tissues on the first day of school 
● 1 container of Clorox or Lysol disinfectant wipes 
● 1 pencil/crayon box 
● 2 packs of black, fine-point Expo Dry Erase Markers 
● 1 container of Purell or Germ-X hand sanitizer  

 

Please do not send pencil sharpeners​.  Check with your children periodically throughout the 
year to see if these supplies need to be replenished. 
 

Notes from home are required for absences, transportation changes, excuses from gym/recess, and 
for any medication that needs to be taken at school. 
 

Any money sent to school should be in an envelope marked with the child’s name, the 
teacher’s name and the purpose for the money​. 
 

Letters with information and requests for other needed supplies from individual second grade 
teachers may be sent home with the children at the beginning of school.  
 

To help us provide a suitable learning environment, please do not allow your child to bring 
these items to school:  candy, gum, stuffed toys, electronic games, trading cards, or cell 
phones.  ​These items are not allowed during lunch or before homeroom either - please leave 
them at home​.  
 

If you have any questions, please call the office at 674-7336. 

Thank you! 
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